
HOLYHEAD TOWN COUNCIL 

MINUTES OF THE STAFFING AND AUDIT SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING ON MONDAY  13TH 

JUNE 2022. 

 

COUNCILLORS PRESENT: Cllr Vaughan Williams, Cllr Ann Kennedy, Cllr Beryl Warner BEM, Cllr Ailia 

Lewis MBE, Cllr Cadi Evanson. 

 

IN ATTENDENCE: Robert Henderson (Town Clerk/Financial Officer)  

Alex Williams (Clerk Typist) 

 

TO ASK THE QUESTION: “IS ANY OFFICER MAKING A RECORDING OF THIS MEETING?” 

Yes, The Clerk and Clerk Typist were both taking minutes of the meeting. 

 

APOLOGIES OF ABSENCE: 

 Apologies of absence were received from councillor John Chorlton, Councillor Richard Parry and 

Mayor Adrienne Edwards. 

 

DECLERATION OF INTEREST: No Declaration of interest was made by any councillor.  

 

TO ELECT A CHAIR: It was proposed, first and seconded that Councillor Ann Kennedy would be chair 

of the staffing and audit committee for the year 2022/2023. Minute No. 5447/2022 

TO ELECT A VICE CHAIR: The staffing and audit committee proposed, first and seconded that 

councillor Vaughan Williams would be the new vice chair for the committee for the year 2022/2023. 

Minute No. 5448/2022 

FURTURE ROLES: The Clerk began by giving the statement that the staffing and audit committee is 

very important as it is the only committee that must pass any proposals through to full council.  

He emphasised the welfare of the staff and their families is most important to the council and there 

is not a huge turnover of staff within the council due to the stability of jobs being so important.   

The Empire complex and the Pavilion Café are both doing well and are close to pre-covid incomes. 

Due to the increase in customers and one member of staff leaving a role after 9 years there is an 

opportunity to employ a new member of staff who will be joining the Empire and Pavilion Café on 

the 1st July. Minute No. 5449/2022                
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MOVING FORWARD: The Holyhead Town Council would eventually like to employ a tourism/ grants 

officer to support the town on the arrivals of cruise ships increasing footfall into the town centre and 

other surrounding areas on the Island.  

It was proposed, first and seconded that the chair and vice would attend any future interviews for 

work within the council. Minute No. 5450/2022 

The Meeting concluded at 5.45pm  
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